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To whom it may concern, 

I’m writing to oppose HB4075. This is a dangerous road to go down, to allow the 

state to control our property taxes with no cap. This could potentially put people out 

on the streets. Seniors and disabled people would not have the ability to earn more 

money to cover the extra expenses for the increase. Please consider how hard the 

average person works to make ends meet. To put this extra burden on all of us is 

extremely discouraging. If I could vote on this, mine would be against it for sure.  

Frustrated Oregonian, 

Michelle Zepeda 


